
 

Hello families, 

We all had a lot of fun working with shapes this week. All the children know most 

of their shapes and we will continue to practice them in the classroom. A fun way 

we practiced this week was to look for shapes all around our room and 

playground. The children loved pointing out all the shapes they could see. 

This week will be Teddy Bear week in our classroom! Monday and Tuesday will be 
pajama day! The children can join us in wearing pajamas to school. Our project 
this day will be a bear wearing plaid pajamas. 
 
Wednesday and Thursday we will learn about a special bear named Corduroy. We 

will read the book titled Corduroy and also make Corduroy for our project. We 

will work on the concepts of first, next, and last. First, we will give our bear a face, 

next we will give him corduroy overalls, and last we will add a button. 

Our Friday class will make a teddy bear puppet. 

Enjoy your weekend and we will see everyone in their pajamas for Monday and 

Tuesday! 

Joan 

727-4488 

 

Important Dates: 

April 22nd and 23rd – Pajama Day! 

April 24th – Scholastic book order due 

May 6th and 7th – Firefighter visit 

May 24th – May 28th – NO SCHOOL - Memorial Day observed 

 


